
From: Ken Ebbott
To: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR
Cc: Jim Mohr (jmohr5@new.rr.com); Ken Ebbott
Subject: Tidy Cleaners Status
Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 9:09:32 AM

Kristin,
 
I got your phone message about the last status report, and the recommended borings / locations /
scope.  We have not moved forward on any of that work – so if you want to pursue the committee input
before we finalize the scope, that is fine.
 
I was encouraged that the results look pretty good overall – at least concentrations didn’t get worse
since the last sample event several years ago.
 
 
I am sure Jim Mohr is OK with waiting to hear from the DNR before proceeding – and we all have the
expectation that if we do one more round of drilling to define the extent, assuming the results
cooperate, that could be the end of the investigation…
 
As you said, there are pretty limited funds on this one.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Ken
 
 

KENDRICK EBBOTT  I  P.G.  Branch Manager
Fehr Graham – Engineering & Environmental
 
1237 Pilgrim Road
Plymouth, WI  53073
P: 920.892.2444
C: 920-980-4231
F: 920.892.2620
www.fehr-graham.com
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